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THE new academic Year has had an encouraging start. 

We praise God that students are settling 
in, interacting well with each other and 
busily working on first assignments. 
 

Because of the increased 
numbers it has been very 
helpful to have the addition 
of the new library annexe to 
the Baptist Centre. 

 
This provides a new purpose-built library allowing display of the full complement of books. In 
addition a study area gives 30 study places, a threefold increase on what was previously 
available. The old library area has been refurbished into an essential fifth classroom and some 
extra office space. Outside, additional car parking has been made available to cope with the 
extra number of users at the Centre. If you are in the area do call in to view the new facilities. 

 

 

New university partnership: The partnership arrangement with the 

University of Chester has now been agreed and our programmes have all 
been validated. Contacts with 
the University have been 
good. Our courses will 
continue to be at all times 
under the direction of the 
College Staff and Management 
Committee. 
 

 

 

PraISE - that the new library and the other building work was completed in time for the 

new academic year. That the University Partnership agreement is in place.  

Pray - for Evangelism week starting 17th October. Teams will be working with the 

Armagh, Grove, Stonepark and Youghal Churches.  
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